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De aparents, Head of Academy Update

What a tremendously enriching and inspiring February we've had at Ellacombe
\ Academy. We've been so proud to receive recognition of our dedication to ensuring
children achieve their very best.

¥ Following our outstanding Phonics results, we've not only received a letter from MP
Nick Gibb congratulating us, but we have once again been given Model School status
from RWInc in recognition of the excellent teaching of phonics. There is more on this
and wonderful pictures bringing this alive within this newsletter.

The government has recently published the outcomes for children in EYFS, Year 2 and
Year 6 from the last academic year. We are thrilled that, once again, the outcomes for
children at Ellacombe Academy are so stunningly high. These outcomes mean that our
children are really confident and ready for the next stage of their education. These
results are a testament to the brilliant partnership we have with our families who are
our vision of excellence for all children. Our dedication to inspiring our children to
strive for excellence in all and our challenging curriculum is ensuring that children are
really deepening their learning. Check out some of the feedback from our children
about their learning, along with some lovely photos within this newsletter.

This month, we've had with so many events and opportunities for families to be
involved in the life of the Academy. It is truly special to welcome parents to take such
an active role in their child’s education, from workshops on the curriculum, to Class

Acts of Worship, to sharing in celebrations with us. Thank you for the wonderful
feedback on these events both on Twitter and face to face. We are dedicated to Worklng
together as a learning community, to ensure every child achieves their very best.

Many thanks for all of the wonderful feedback we have received regarding our
e communication with families. We know that empowering parents with information
and key dates as early as possible is vital for you. We also know that families have
different ways in which they like to be communicated with and we are committed to
enabhng all parents to be part of our school family by sharing information. Many
families have fed back how helpful our email, text and tweeting service is. If you have
not already signed up to receive emails, please do contact our admin team. Finally, we
wish you all an enjoyable Easter break, and look forward to seeing you on Tuesday
18th April.
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Mrs Semmens,
Head of Academy
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Events and dates for your diary

22 March
22 March
28 March

28 March
28 March

Messy Church 3.15pm, Canteen
Little Stars ‘Giant Wiggle’ 2pm

Choir evening performance at the
Rivera Centre

Golden Hind Trip KS1

Outstanding Phonics!




